Antoinette Pancaro

From: North Stonington Rec

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 3:46 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: Recreation Commission June 1 Meeting

Hello Antoinette,

Our scheduled June 1 meeting is being cancelled. We will instead hold a Special Meeting in the next week or
so. Once | get that information it will be forwarded to you to post.

Regards,
Tom
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